
 

To bring our fiddle community together during these trying times, the Alberta Society of Fiddlers will 

continue to offer Zoom Jams to our members once a month. We began the Zoom Jams in January 2021, 

and they were very well received! At the start of the jam, we will run through the tune selected for that 

month, and continue on with familiar tunes to keep the jam going! If you are interested in the Zoom 

Tunes- become a member of the ASF! Please complete the registration form on our “About” page by 

selecting the “Pay Online” button and send your e-transfer of $20 to info@albertafiddlers.com . 

Alternatively, you may pay via cheque however etransfer is preferred! We look forward to seeing you at 

the next Zoom Jam! 


